Speedway — Monarchs looking
for volunteers

Edinburgh Monarchs are looking to fill a
number of voluntary posts for the coming
season.

Bosses say that the posts offer the chance to enjoy another
side of the sport, often getting closer to the riders.

The spokesman added: “You will join an enthusiastic and
talented team who produce every aspect of the Friday evening
action at Armadale as well as working behind the scenes during
the week to keep the cogs turning.”

Positions on offer include track electrician, commercial
manager, journalist/content creator, back-up live updated,
videographer, video editor, half cut draw ticket seller and
back-up first aid team member.

If you are interested contact info@edinburghmonarchs.co.uk.

If you live nearer Glasgow, then Tigers are also looking for
help with their match nights.
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